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Thursday 9th March 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Easter Celebrations - Twos 
 
We would like to invite you to our Twos Easter Stay and Play session on Thursday 30th March. During the 
session, you will have the opportunity to play with your child and make Easter crafts together. This will also 
be the last day of the term for the Twos children before the Easter holidays.  
 
Parents of morning Twos children are invited to attend between 10:00-11.00am and parents of children in 
afternoon Twos are invited to attend between 2.00-3.00pm. If your child does not attend on this day, you 
may bring them to either session. Please inform a member of Twos staff as to which session you would like 
to attend to support us in ensuring the number of adults are shared evenly throughout the day and that we 
meet fire regulations. 
 
During this day, children are also welcome to attend Twos wearing Easter bonnets. Children are encouraged 
to make an Easter bonnet at home with support from their family. We are encouraging families to create a 
Spring/Easter bonnet using recycled materials. Below are some ideas.  
 

 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Easter celebrations. To support us in accommodating for the 
numbers of parents/carers attending, please complete the attached slip and return to school by Wednesday 
22nd March.  
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 

 
 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/


 

                         

 
 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 

Head of School 
 Mrs C Gibbins 

 

Executive Headteacher 
Miss R Kohli 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 

 

 
Perry Hall Primary School 
Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 921159 
Fax: 01902 558543 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Easter Celebrations - Twos 

 
CHILD’S NAME:………………………………………………………………….                                   
 
I / We will be attending the Twos Easter stay and play on Thursday 30th March at: 
 

10.00am 
 2.00pm              
 
Number of places required ……..  
 
SIGNED:………………………………………………………………….                                              DATE:……………………… 
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